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December 20, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Kenneth K. Kim, 
 
We would like to express our deep appreciation for your recent contribution to the 47th Annual Korean 
American Medical Association (KAMA) Scientific Convention in Los Angeles.
 
This year’s scientific program featured many outstanding speakers and experts from diverse backgrounds and 
specialties, and your valuable participation was what brought this convention alive and led to an exceptionally 
engaging platform for important discussions and e
 
Thanks to you, we received uniformly positive feedback from both long
well as senior faculty and junior trainees. On behalf of President Michelle Kim and the KAMA Executive 
Committee, we sincerely thank you for y
 
Your unwavering support and commitment to our program and to KAMA were pivotal in making our 
convention a resounding success. We hope you enjoyed your time in Los Angeles and connecting with the other 
members of our Korean American medical community. We have attached a list of convention participants’ 
email contact for reference for potential future connections. We sincerely hope you will continue to support 
KAMA for years to come. 
 
Wishing you and your loved ones a healthy and j

Sincerely, 

          

Yoon S. Chun, M.D.                         
Chair of Scientific Program        
KAMA 2022          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Founded in 1974, the Korean American Medical Association (KAMA) is a medical organization representing Korean American physic
generations. KAMA promotes scholarship, professional excellence and unity among its membership and chapters nation
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We would like to express our deep appreciation for your recent contribution to the 47th Annual Korean 
American Medical Association (KAMA) Scientific Convention in Los Angeles. 

scientific program featured many outstanding speakers and experts from diverse backgrounds and 
specialties, and your valuable participation was what brought this convention alive and led to an exceptionally 
engaging platform for important discussions and education. 

Thanks to you, we received uniformly positive feedback from both long-time and new members of KAMA, as 
well as senior faculty and junior trainees. On behalf of President Michelle Kim and the KAMA Executive 
Committee, we sincerely thank you for your time and contribution. 

Your unwavering support and commitment to our program and to KAMA were pivotal in making our 
convention a resounding success. We hope you enjoyed your time in Los Angeles and connecting with the other 

can medical community. We have attached a list of convention participants’ 
email contact for reference for potential future connections. We sincerely hope you will continue to support 

Wishing you and your loved ones a healthy and joyful holiday season. 

                               

                             Helen H. Han, M.D.           Jennifer I. Lee, M.D.
          Co-Chair of Scientific Program          Convention
          KAMA 2022                                           President, KAMA 2023
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Jennifer I. Lee, M.D. 
Convention Chair, KAMA 2022 
President, KAMA 2023 

Founded in 1974, the Korean American Medical Association (KAMA) is a medical organization representing Korean American physicians from all 
generations. KAMA promotes scholarship, professional excellence and unity among its membership and chapters nation-wide. 


